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The March meeting with Julia Gahagan was very enjoyable. She is a friendly 
experienced speaker and brought lots of examples that were handed round so we could 
see exactly what she was talking about. Many of us succumbed to the tempting kits she 
had for sale, hope to see them completed sometime! 


Report on UFO day

About 15 members took the opportunity to use the hall to get on with some neglected 
projects. As always there was more chat than work in some cases but that’s what it’s all 
about isn’t it? Many thanks to those who provided cakes and made tea, these events 
wouldn’t be the same without it! 


Unfortunately we have had to cancel the card making workshop as there were not enough 
participants to make it viable. We hope to revisit this at a later date. 


There are other workshops in the pipe line, for example quilt-as-you-go techniques and 
free motion quilting. Watch this space for more details.


April 3rd - AGM

The meeting will start at 7.30pm with a short presentation from a charity called Be Me. It 
is a small local charity which supports young people to have a better start in life, raise 
their self esteem and help them enjoy an improved educational experience. We will be 
donating to them the proceeds of last year’s meeting raffles and there will also be a 
collection for them on the evening.

After the business part of the AGM we look forward to seeing items made by members 
recently, possibly even non quilting projects. Keep them under wraps until the last minute 
if you can for maximum wow factor!


Annual subs of £46 will be due from the date of the AGM. Payment by BACs is preferred 
as this doesn’t cost the club anything to process. If you prefer not to do this please pay 
cash in an envelope clearly marked with your name to the treasurer, Brit Tiller.


A draft programme will be available at this meeting and a full programme card will be 
produced when the new club officers are confirmed.


Mole Valley Quilters 
and Crafters



May meeting

On Thursday 1 May our speaker will be Jill 
Kripnis, an embroiderer. She will be talking about 
the Heroes Quilt that she put together after the 
COVID lockdown. This project was about 
creating a historical piece that recorded people’s 
feelings during the COVID 19 crisis through stitch 
and words. It was featured at The Festival of 
Quilts and the Knitting and Stitching Show 2021.

This promises to be a really interesting evening.


Dates for your Diary 

 Thursday 3 April - AGM and craft show and tell. 

 Sun/Mon 4/5 May - Brighton Quilt Show, a Quilters Guild Region 2 event. 

Sat 13/14 June Kempton Park Quilt Show 

https://www.grosvenorshows.co.uk/kempton-park-quilt-
show-surrey/ 
Thursday 1st May - Speaker -Jill Kripnes 

Thursday 5th June - making for Village Day 

Sat 21 June - Bookham Village Day 

Tuesday 30th Sept. - Quilt as you go workshop 

Saturday 4th October - Sewing for Christmas sale 

Saturday 1st November - Free motion quilting workshop 

https://www.grosvenorshows.co.uk/kempton-park-quilt-show-surrey/
https://www.grosvenorshows.co.uk/kempton-park-quilt-show-surrey/
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I would like to share with you a page from this 
book which has a wonderful description of cake 
making. It means a lot to us when someone 
brings a homemade cake to one of our events, a 
real gesture of friendship. Luckily it is a lot 
easier to assemble the ingredients these days!



